
TEACHER INFORMATION FOR OAEA YOUTH ART GALLERY at Will Rogers Airport

Dear OAEA Member Art Teacher, 
 
Celebrate your student artwork at the OAEA Youth Art Gallery at Will Rogers Airport 
in OKC! You are invited to submit ONE jpg PHOTO of student artwork for the Will Rogers 
Airport Youth ArtGallery Program, a partnership between the Airport and OAEA. The 
Gallery is located on Level 2 in the West Meet and Greet Lobby.  

Artwork is displayed in fifteen 18 by 24 frames. Our first exhibit was installed in September 2019 
(with all original artwork.) Now we use digital images from teachers with high resolution color 
copies. Important: Please email photos in jpg format of artwork by Monday March 31, 2025 for 
display from mid APRIL 2025 to mid OCTOBER 2025. Artwork from Kindergarten to 12th Grade 
is needed. Choose student artwork for one 18 by 24 inch frame. We will get prints sized to 11” by 
17” paper for a single art piece. 
Please use your best judgment when choosing artwork appropriate for public viewing, and avoid 
artwork that may infringe on copyright. You can also send a photo of original 3-D work like 
ceramics or sculpture. Look for strong contrast, good use of color, line, value, texture, etc. 
 No group projects. Original should be 8” by 10” or larger.
If you have questions call or email the Art Gallery Committee members listed below. Please use 
the required Parent/Guardian permission/label information form. We must have signed forms to 
display artwork. A parent/guardian letter is available for optional use. Photos of the gallery are on 
the OAEA website (under Events tab) and Facebook page. PDF permission forms may be 
scanned and emailed, or a photo of the form can be emailed or texted.  

DEADLINE: Monday MARCH 31, 2025. (email forms and art photos sooner if possible) 
 Oklahoma Art Education Association Airport Art Gallery Committee  

Donna Barnard 405-816-4094 dbarnardokc@gmail.com  
Valerie Beck 405-756-7129 vbeck@windstream.net  

(Call or email if you have questions. A notice will be on the OAEA Facebook page
when we have enough artwork for the gallery.)
We must follow the required guidelines currently in place at this public location: “Works shall not 
contain obscene, pornographic or violent material; market tobacco products, hard liquors, or 
illegal/ prohibited substances; contain commentary, advocacy, or promotion of or on social, 
political, religious, or rhetorical issues; advocate for or against political candidates, political 
campaigns, ballot measures, or political parties or organizations; or advocate a position (directly or 
indirectly) on any public policy or social issue.” (From Airport Commission)
 Examples of framed artwork below. The label will show Student’s first name and last name initial, 
grade level, school name, and Teacher name.
Thanks for participating! 


